
From: Supervisor Gorell
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Fwd: Item73
Date: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:34:15 PM

Get Outlook for iOS

From: ksjohansen@aol.com <ksjohansen@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 2:58:25 PM
To: LaVere, Matt <Matt.LaVere@ventura.org>; Long, Kelly <Kelly.Long@ventura.org>; Supervisor
Gorell <SupervisorGorell@ventura.org>; Supervisor Parvin <Supervisor.Parvin@ventura.org>; Lopez,
Vianey <Vianey.Lopez@ventura.org>
Subject: Item73
 

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Dear Supervisors,

As a longtime resident of the Conejo, I would like to thank you for supporting
community organizations, especially those that help our most needy residents. Please
support funding for the Conejo Community Outreach Diaper Bank. They are
completely volunteer run and contribute diapers and supplies to over 350 local
families. 

Sincerely,
Sylvia Johansen
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